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| oppose the cap and trade bill being lobbied currently. There are to many taxings on the people that make the least
money and the most impact at making life function in this state. If there was something that actually had real
numbers to compare our environmental impact with and implemented regulation on the current or future polluters
regardless of their political contributions or size as well as incentives available to encourage more healthy way to
live this might be logical. Either toss it out as written or send it to the voters.
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